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25th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to remind you of our second Inclusion and Diversity meeting 
which will be held this Friday at 2pm in the School. You are warmly welcome 
to attend. 
 
This is a very informal gathering of staff, parents and carers, drinking tea and 
discussing how the School can be as inclusive as it can be. Our intention is to 
ensure that every group within our School community are represented fairly 
and treated equally.  
 
Themes discussed will include; 
 

 Looking at the School’s Diversity Policy, (which will be circulated prior 
to the meeting). 

 Reflect on implementations since the last meeting. 

 Discuss events/topics for the future. 

 Communication with Parents and Carers. 

 Tour of the school (time permitting). 
 
We are a very diverse School and it would be wonderful to have as many 
groups represented as possible at the meeting. 
 
If you are unable to attend the meeting but you are interested in playing a part 
in any future inclusive projects, meetings, etc, please give you details to the 
Office so we can keep in touch with you. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Tony Lynch 
Head of School 


